
Message from Mapleton Public Works 

Road Closure Update:   

Mapleton Public Works would like to inform residents and visitors that starting today, May 13, 2022, 

Borchert St from 4th Ave SW to 4th Ave SE will be closed for reconstruction.  It is anticipated to open by 

August 25, 2022.  Thanks for your understanding as the city makes improvements to our community.   

Mapleton Public Works 


